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Press conference invitation 
Swiss Health Survey 2022 

After the COVID-19 pandemic, how is the population's general state of health? How is the 
population's mental health? What are the most common physical ailments? How much time 
is spent on physical activity? Is overeight on the increase? What are the trends in alcohol and 
tobacco consumption? The Swiss Health Survey (SHS) provides answers to these and many 
other questions! 
 
Conducted for the seventh time by the Swiss Federal Statistical Office (FSO), the SHS also 
enables comparisons to be made of the population's state of health, behaviour and use of 
healthcare services over a period of more than 30 years. Overall changes in health can thus 
be assessed over this period or since the last survey was carried out five years ago. 
 
The FSO will present its results for 2022 and will make available a summary publication with 
numerous graphs to illustrate the main results. Further information about this survey is 
already available on the FSO website (in French, German and Italian). 
 
The Federal Office of Public Health (FOPH) will explain how these results are indicative of the 
general trend in the population's state of health and set them in the context of health policy. 

 
Friday 3 November 2023 
Federal Palace Media Centre 
Conference room N-2, Bundesgasse 8-12, Bern 
09:30 – 10:30 

 
Presentation of results: 
Georges-Simon Ulrich, Director General, FSO 
Anne Lévy, Director-General, FOPH 
Marco Storni, Head of Social Science Surveys, FSO 

 
Information and registration: 
Media Service FSO 
Tel. 058 463 60 13 
media@bfs.admin.ch 

 
Journalists who do not have accreditation from the Federal Chancellery or the Parliamentary 
Services, or a press card, must register in advance by contacting media@bfs.admin.ch. 

 
It will be possible to follow the press conference live on the FSO's interactive YouTube page 
and to ask questions using the chat function. 
 
The documentation will be available from 3 November at 9.30 at: www.statistics.admin.ch 
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